Printed by Linda Williams 7/09/97

From: Jeanette Bass
To: Linda Williams
Subject: fwd: DOCKET ST707B5-EI

cusNOTEw=wesssssnnunnn?/09/97==2:31pm==
! think we should not refer to this FPL
study as "comprehensive;" the
transmittal letter does speak of a
comprehensive study, but it is to be
filed later and the Co. will propose a
1-1-98 implementation for it.

This study covers (six) specific
{steam) generation sites, and the
request is for implementation of
proposed rates at 1-1-97.

Sorry I didn't notice this until I
started to write the preliminary
implementation rec. But if we don't
reviese the CASR title now, it might
compound confusion in the future. If I
need to answer any gquestion or help
with the CASR revision in some way,
please do let me know. Thanks much.

Fwd=by:=Linda=William=7/09/97==2:35pm=-=
Fwd to: Jeanette BaBs

Ok, give me the exact title I should
use, please so that we will have the
right one in the system.

Fwd=by:=Jeanette=Basg=7/09/97=a2:48pm==
Fwd to: Linda Williams

Exact wording I would use:
"Depreciation Studies by Florida Power
and Light for Specific (Steam)
Generation Sites"

Flﬂ'ﬁb.y_;.-mdauwilliam.--..-----....u...-.
Fpd, to: Jeanette Bass
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Mrighty—3'11 use this email to change
ther title by. Thanks Jeanette,
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